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The Embassy of the Republic of Belarus in the Republic of Finland
presents its compliments to the Danish Parliament, General Management

Secretariat, and have the honor to submit the letter by the Mrs. Natalya
Kochanova, Chairwoman of the Council of the Republic of the National
Assembly of Belarus and Mr. Vladimir Andreichenko, Chairman of the House

of Representatives of the National Assembly of Belarus to Mr. Henrik Dam
Kristensen, Speaker of the Danish Parliament.

The Embassy

Parliament, General

consideration.
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'IHE DANISH PARLIAMENT
GENERAL MANAGEMENT SECRETARIAT

Copenhagen

avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Danish
Management Secretariat, of the assurances of its highest
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